
p.
S T A N

Fe d e r a l  R e s e r v e  Ba n k
OF D A L L A S

MEMBER BANK RELATIONS DEPARTMENT

REORDAN.
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To the Cashier of the 
Member Bank Addressed*

The Member Bank Relations Department of the 
Federal Reserve Bank of Dallas is preparing for distribution 
among our member banks, a series of illustrated posters, which 
are a picturization of the fundamentals underlying the Federal 
Reserve System, which we believe will be attractive when hung 
in the lobby of a member bank.

If you desire to receive the series of posters, 
and will notify us, the first one will be shipped you, with frame 
and glass, just as soon as it is possible to make shipment. It is 
our intention to furnish new posters, say every six months or so, 
to be substituted for the old ones. This will enable you to keep 
comparatively new posters before your customers at all times.

Kindly advise me, on the bottom of this letter, 
whether or not you desire to receive the series of posters.

With kind personal regards, I am,

Yours very truly,

/

Assistant Federal Reserve Agent
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